Glens HOA Fallen Tree Policy
Guidelines put forth by the Glens at Country Creek Homeowners Association regarding fallen trees or limbs.
1. The removal of fallen trees or limbs on a homeowner’s property is the responsibility of the homeowner.
2. After a severe storm or hurricane EMERGENCY, it is the responsibility of the homeowner to have the trees or limbs removed by a licensed and insured vendor as soon as possible, especially if the fallen tree or limb is obstructing the right of way. 

a. The Glens Homeowners Association will be responsible for the expense of removal of the percentage of the tree which falls on the common areas/street as determined by the tree vendor at the time of service. Please have the tree vendor provide one itemized invoice noting the separate expenses, respectively. Homeowners seeking reimbursements for removal/clean-up of their fallen tree from a common area/street should provide the itemized invoice within 30 days of a calendar year to ensure reimbursements after the Board of Directors review for approval. Reimbursements are NOT retroactive to past years.
b. Please contact a board member whenever possible to help you determine the Glens Homeowners Association’s responsibility. If this is not possible, please photograph the fallen tree(s) or limb(s) on your property and the common area/street. Digital photos are acceptable.
3. No tree(s) or large limb(s) should ever be moved to the common areas for storage. The tree(s) or limb(s) should remain on your property until removal is complete. Severe storm or hurricane debris is the exception, respectively.
The Glens Board of Directors EMERGENCY ONLY contact information is as follows:


Doug Yovaish, President
407-774-9383 


Brian Henning, VP

423-987-9254 

Jamie Brickley, Treas/Sec
321-578-2229 


Jay Cooper, Director/ARC
407-297-9671 


Mark Brouwer, Director 
407-290-6487 


Erik Riccardi, Director 
407-782-5026 


Lionel Dore, Director 
407-443-6046
Additional ARC Member: Jason Brickley 321-279-4500 
NOTE: As per The Glens Covenants & Restrictions ARC approval is required, and city permits apply regarding the cutting down of any trees within the Glens.
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